10th January, 1949,
ENCLOSURE »

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your Report No.17073 on the
steamer NMAFABANK", I forward herewith a copy of a
communication which has to-day beon addressed to the Owners.
0f the charge made for the Classification Survey, 1t 1is
considered that 50% of the Hull Fee, 1.8. £19, is due to
your Port and this amount will accordingly be credited to

voue.
Yours faithfully,

Glauig’i:ﬁ;a En@q;‘gmg;%j
™ Lloyd's Register
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